
 
With all your help, we managed to raise over  

£3700  
last academic year! 

which enabled us to purchase 

8 new LAPTOPS for the school, 
as well as supporting other activities through the year. 

 
Our main fundraising focus this year is for the new 

SCHOOL LIBRARY 
 

Please join us for our AGM and first meeting of the year on Monday 7th October @ 7.15pm in School  
where we’ll begin brainstorming this year’s events. 

 
Thank you for your continued support 


